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To Town Residents: 

 

The New Castle Town Election will be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2024.   The polls open at 9am 

and close at 6pm.  After a one-hour break, the Town Meeting will begin at 7pm 

 

The Town needs both Ballot Clerks and Ballot Counters on May 14, 2024. 

 

Ballot Clerks will work in shifts during the day and check in and check out voters, serve as absentee 

ballot runners and assist voters with returning their party registration to undeclared or independent.  

During the day, we need between 20 residents to assist.  The shifts are generally about 3 hours and 

a half hour long.   

 

After the polls close, we tally the votes. The Town needs 20 people (residents) to assist in counting 

the ballots. We expect your services will be needed until about 8pm.    

  

If you are interested in helping, please email me at tom.maher@newcastlenh.org or you can call 

me directly at (603) 738-7429 (mobile). 

  

Thank you in advance. 

  

 

Tom Maher 

Town Moderator 
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